
Happy New Year to all of our wonderful clients & their pets!
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Christmas celebrations!

The whole team had a great night celebrating at our
Christmas party at the beautiful Dewsall Court!

The team had  a
fabulous night of
feasting and dancing at
our annual Christmas
party. It is a great
opportunity for the
whole gang of Ledbury
& Hereford staff to get 

together and let their hair
down!
Vets 4 Pets in Hereford
very kindly covered our
out of hours for the
evening and our team
were back to it first thing
on the Saturday morning
to look after you all!



Bones... and why your pets
should not have them!
We had a very interesting case arrive at
the Ledbury practice during January.
This lovely pussycat presented to us a
little out of sorts. He was off his food
(very out of character!) and his breath
was a little whiffy! After a closer
investigation we realised that there was
something possibly stuck in his throat
that he shouldn't have eaten. It turns out
this little one had had a great time
feasting on a carcass that he had found!
We managed to safely retrieved a bone
that was lodged in his throat. He is now
doing fabulously and hopefully he will
stay away from bones in future!

What’s been going on in practice?

Congratulations to
James! James has now

passed all of his
exams and is

now a Registered
Veterinary

Nurse. You can
expect to see him

doing nurse
clinics in broth

branches. 
Welcome back

Katie!

We have welcomed
Katie back from her

maternity leave.
You can expect to

see her in the
Ledbury branch in
nurse consults and

theatre admissions. Welcome back
Mel!

We have welcomed
Mel back from her
maternity leave.

You can expect to
see her in our

Hereford branch. . 



What’s been going on in practice?

Trish has done it again! She may have
been with us for 30 years but that does
not stop her learning! For the past year

she has been studying towards her
Nursing Certificate in Physio &

rehabilitation for companion animals. Well
done Trish for all your hard work!

We are so chuffed to announce
our most recent award.

 We have received our certificate
for the RCVS Small Animal Client

Care Award. 
 Officially Outstanding 🤩 

 Well done to the whole of the
Brookie Hereford team!  The

Ledbury gang are in the process of
applying for theirs. so we will

update you in due course as to
how they get on!

Our Ledbury
branch Head

Nurse, Jess, is not
one to sit around!

Last year after
joining us she
completed the
BVNA Oral Care
Certificate. This
year she's been

busy studying the
BSAVA Emergency

& Critical Care
(ECC) with

anesthesia Merit
Award, which she
has now passed!
Well done Jess!

Please keep us
updated if you have
any exciting news to

share with us! We can
include it in our next

newsletter in the
Spring.


